

Dartmoor National Park Authority, Parke, Bovey Tracey, Newton Abbot, Devon TQ13 9JQ. T: 01626 832093 E: hq@dartmoor.gov.uk

Your ref: Please Quote:

Direct Line: 01626 831057

27 September 2019

Dear Parish Council

Proposal to Introduce an Annual Parking Pass

Dartmoor National Park Authority is asking regular visitors for their views on a proposal to introduce an annual parking pass available for residents and visitors to Dartmoor, for the car parks at Haytor, Postbridge and Meldon Reservoir where parking charges apply.

We would be grateful if you would share the online survey with your community as we would like to establish whether they would support the introduction of an annual pass. The suggested cost of the pass is £35 per year and income raised will be used to support the Authority's conservation work, erosion repairs and access projects. The short survey is available to complete via the Authority's website at https://www.dartmoor.gov.uk/about-us/how-we-work/current-consultations

As a Parish Council you may also wish to submit your views to the Authority. The public survey runs until 25 October 2019 and the results will be reported to the Authority's Members for consideration.

In the meantime should you require any further information, please contact me on the above telephone number or by email to awatson@dartmoor.gov.uk

Yours faithfully

Andrew Watson

Head of Access. Recreation & Estates

awatson@dartmoor.gov.uk

Ac Watson